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A public hearing to solicit and consider public comment shall be called whenever there is a 
proposal for a fare increase or a major service reduction resulting in revenue vehicle hours 
decreasing by 20 percent or more per route per service day. 

The notice of the public hearing shall be published as a legal notice in The Freeman a minimum of 
15 days prior to the hearing date. The notice shall also be posted for passengers at the Transit 
Center and/or revenue vehicles and be available to the general public through the Transit 
Commission’s normal communication channels (ex. Website).  The notice shall contain the date, 
time, and location of the hearing; and a complete description of the proposed change in fares or 
service.   The notice shall also provide alternative ways besides speaking at the public hearing to 
submit comments.     

 


